
 

 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

NEWSLETTER:  19 August 2019 ~ Term 3 Week 5 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Kindergarten 2020  
Open Day All welcome  Wednesday 21 August  

9.15am — 1.30pm  Free   

Todd Woodbridge Cup Selected 
students  Friday 23 August  $3 To be paid 

on the day 

Uniform Shop open again All Monday mornings 
8.30am—9am   

Book Parade All Students Friday 30 August 
12.30pm in the Hall Free  

Father’s Day Stall All Students 
 

Friday 30 August 
From 9.15am 

Gifts 
ranging 
$2—$10 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

Dear Families,  

I am delighted to share with you, last week our school was 

contacted by Scott Olsson, Principal In-Residence for the 

Rural South and West Operational Directorate whose role 

is to create a resource of best practice for schools in his 

directorate.  Our school has been identified, through the 

External Validation process as excelling practice in student 

wellbeing and management practices and processes.  

Our successful practices will be shared and held up as best 

practice for other schools to consider.  

In the Learning Domain Wellbeing; we have a strategic and 

planned approach to develop whole school wellbeing  

processes that supports the wellbeing of all students so 

that they connect, succeed, thrive and learn.  In the  

Leading Domain Management Practices and Processes;  

we have administrative systems, structures and processes 

to underpin ongoing school improvement and professional 

effectiveness of all school members. 

This recognition is a result of many people’s dedication, 

vision and contribution over many years, to our wonderful 

little school with a big heart. I would like to offer my  

congratulations to students, staff and families on this  

wonderful achievement.  

 

Our school will be open this Wednesday 21 August for  

prospective kinder 2020. Please feel free to pass this  

information on to families who are considering where to 

enrol their child for 2020.   

 

From my desk,  

Clare Crawford  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

SRC ASSEMBLY  

Congratulations to  

Oliver Bongiorno on  

receiving his GOLD Award! 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS It was a beautiful sunny day as student’s 

from Murrumburrah travelled to Temora for the Cootamundra Zone athletics carni-

val. Throughout the day students competed in various events of athletic  

prowess. Away from the track, behaviour was exemplary. Each and every student 

upheld our three school values, respect, responsibility and empathy. Sportsmanship 

and grace were consistently on display from our MPS students with politeness and 

manners being used in abundance. Notable successes from the day include our  

senior boys relay team running second overall, and Tim Kain coming away with a 

third place in the senior boys championship. Thank you to all the parents that 

attended on the day for your continued support of public schools sport. Students 

should be proud of their achievements and conduct that was shown on the day.  

Successful qualifiers to our Riverina carnival will be notified later this week.  

Well done everyone. Mr Jarrod Loiterton—Co-ordinator  

STEWART HOUSE  
Last Friday Charlene and Courtney returned 

from a wonderful week in Sydney at Stewart 

House. During the Stewart House program  

children develop self-care, social and conflict 

resolution skills, learn to relax and overcome 

anxiety, develop a broader outlook on life,  

establish friendships and routine, increase their 

self-esteem and feel emotionally supported.    
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 Don’t forget our  

BOOK PARADE ASSEMBLY  

FRIDAY 30 AUGUST 

12.30pm in the hall   
Come dressed as a character from your favourite book  

 

THIS WEDNESDAY  
21 AUGUST 

One free sausage sizzle 
for all MPS and   

Kinder 2020 students 

AUTHOR VISIT Lee Constable, past MPS & MHS  

student, author and TV presenter is visiting our school on Monday 26  

August. She will present an author talk to students in years 2-6. Her 

recent book is called How To Save the Whole Stinkin’ Planet and as 

the title suggests students will learn some simple things they can do 

to make a big difference to our planet. The author talk is free of 

charge, however students are able to purchase or order a signed 

copy of her book on the day for $19.95 

MONDAY LUNCH SPECIAL 
26 August  

Chinese Chicken Meatballs  + Popper $5  

Cast & Crew Rehearsal Dates 
 

Monday 26 August and Monday 2 September in the school hall after school until 4.30pm. 
 

Plus a full dress rehearsal at Murrumburrah High School on  
Sunday 1 September 10am – 2pm and Sunday 15 Sept 10am -2pm  
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